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SUPPORTING FAMILIES AFFECTED
BY CHILDHOOD CANCERS

Are you a young person aged
8-25 years who has experienced
childhood cancer?

Are you a parent/carer of a child
or young people with a cancer

diagnosis? +

Could youv work with us to help
advise our research programme?

\Work with us to help /
design our research
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o We are finding out about the types of support offered to young
people and families during a cancer journey.

» We will work with our advisors over 2 years. +
» We can be flexible with how youv want to share your views.<o>
 You do not need to have done anything like this before.

o We hope being an advisor will be interesting, fun and you will
learn new skills.

e You will be paid for your time and any travel costs.

o Our first meeting (via phone/online) is planned for the week
commencing 11th March. Please reach out before then if yov want
to join us!

To find out more contact
Holly Saron, Research Assistant on
saronh@edgehill.ac.vk
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